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Welcome back 

 

We hope everyone had an 

enjoyable Autumn break 

and are looking forward to 

the coming term. 

 

 

 
 

Pantomime 

 

The children from 

Reception through to Year 6 

are invited on our yearly trip 

to the pantomime to see 

Peter Pan at the Bradford 

Alhambra on Thursday 19th 

January 2017.   

The cost of the trip will be 

£7.00 per child, this has 

been subsidised by school. 

All money needs to be paid 

in an envelope with your 

child’s name, class and 

panto clearly written on the 

front by Friday 9th 

December 2016.       

   Receipt of payment will 

be accepted as your 

permission for your child to 

attend. 

 
 

Bonfire Night 

 

Have a safe bonfire night by 

following some simple 

guidance and advice.  Read 

the laws about bonfires and 

fireworks, learn how to stay 

safe with sparklers, 

 bonfires and fireworks. 

You can also read 

information about alcohol in 

relation to Bonfire Night, 

how to keep pets safe, 

sound during the 

celebrations and advice 

for the right clothing. 

You can also learn 

the Fireworks Code - all so 

you can have the best 

Bonfire Night possible - and 

the safest! 

 

Bonfire dinner 

 

Children will be having a 

bonfire dinner in school on 

Wednesday 2nd November. 

Children should pay for 

their dinner money as 

normal if they are not on 

free school meals. 

 

 

 
School Disco 

 

School disco will be on 

Friday 18th November 2016 

between 6pm -8pm. Only 

children attending this 

school can attend, no older 

siblings allowed. KS1 need 

to be accompanied by an 

adult. KS2 can attend on 

their own but must be 

collected by an adult no 

later than 8pm. Tickets are 

on sale for £1 in the office. 

£1 per person. No 

pushchairs/prams allowed 

inside. If brought these must 

be left outside at your own 

risk. No ticket no entry. 

 

 

Breakfast club 

 

There are places available in 

our breakfast club. If you 

would like your child to 

start please enquire at the 

office. Children have to 

attend every day prompt at 

8am and cost is £1 per child 

per day. 

 

 

Tuck Shop 

Tuck Shop is now open on 

Friday at 2.45pm. 

http://www.twfire.gov.uk/community-safety/prevention/campaigns/previous-campaigns/fireworks/law/


 

 


